
FORGANDENNY NEWS 

Dates for your diary

5th Nov - Mrs May returns to P567

6th Nov - Parent Council Meeting
  7pm

9th Nov - Installation of classroom 
projectors

11th Nov - School Choir singing at 
Remembrance Service at 
Forgandenny Church, 11am.

13th Nov - P5-7 St Andrew’s Day        
       of Dance at Bell’s

13th & 14th Nov - Parent Contact

14th Nov - P6/7 Fun in Athletics at 
      Bell’s Sports Centre

15th & 16th Nov - Inservice Days
 School closed to pupils

21st & 22nd Nov - Julia Complin      
                 Weaving Days

25th Nov - Parent Council 
    Christmas Fayre

30th Nov - i-bike ‘Dragon’s Den‘ 
       with Kelly, P3-7

6th Dec - Showcase afternoon for 
 parents, whole school. tbc

WEEKLY EVENT REMINDER
Monday - Music with Mrs McGaffney
Tuesday - Library van visit - 2:00pm @ Forgandenny School
Wednesday  - Guitar with Mr Baillie
Thursday -  Drama with Mrs Keir, P5-7 Lunchtime football
Friday  - PE with Mrs Rofe, School assembly

Acting  Head Teacher: Mrs M Duffy
Forgandenny Primary School
Forgandenny
Perth, PH2 9EL

t:   01738  812469
e - headteacher@forgandenny.pkc.sch.uk
w - www.forgandenny.pkc.sch.uk

Dear Parents and Carers,

We began our new local heritage ‘Living Communities’ project with a successful 
visit to Stanley Mills.   The children were greeted by ‘Janet’ who first dressed 
them as Victorian mill workers before setting them straight to work in the mill. 
The children were able to experience what life was like working in the mill and 
created drama tableaus.  Janet was so convincing that some of our pupils had 
to be reassured that they would be going home at the end of the day!

Over the next few weeks we will be having a craft practitioner working with 
the classes, with each child having the opportunity to weave in school.  We will 
also be working with the Perth and Kinross cultural workers in writing and 
music.  We hope to showcase our work on the 6th of December when parents 
and friends of the school will be invited to share in our successes.

We are also looking forward to performing at the Forgandenny Remembrance 
Service on the 11th of November.  The choir is working hard to perfect their 
song.  Everyone is welcome to attend, even if your child is not singing.  
Refreshments will be served in the school hall after church.  We hope as many 
families as possible will support this community event.

I look forward to seeing you all at our ‘Parent Contact’ evenings on the 13th 
and 14th of November.

Kind regards, 	

M. Duffy

Key things to 
remember!

PE kits for Friday

Filled Water Bottle 
every day

Homework diaries 
every day
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 Parents/Carers who receive paper copies of our 

newsletter may wish to view it on the school 

website - the quality is far better & photos much 

clearer. Also, if you do receive a paper copy but 

would now prefer to receive the newsletter by e-

mail, please let the office know.

mailto:headteacher@forgandenny.pkc.sch.uk
mailto:headteacher@forgandenny.pkc.sch.uk
http://www.forgandenny.pkc.sch.uk
http://www.forgandenny.pkc.sch.uk

